
SAC Meeting  

September 13, 2016 

Janine Jones called the meeting to order at 3:45.  Attendance:  Janine Jones, Kevin Oberlink, Junie Lopez, 

Ruth Jasmin, Craig MacCoy, Brian Holmes, Kimberly Nance, John Young, Michael Greto, Curtis Carpenter, 

Kristina Berryman, Bessie Weaver, and Anna White. 

Minutes Approval: A motion was made by Kim Nance to approve the May minutes and seconded by 

John Young. 

Meeting Schedule:  We will continue to meet the second Tuesday of each month.   

School Improvement Plan:   

J. McCord said the SIP plan had been reviewed and discussed by the faculty.  Once this has been 

submitted we can modify it.  She mentioned that the need for additional keyboarding has been heard 

and is being addressed, even if it is not fully referred to in the SIP.  Changes have been made.  SAC 

members reviewed it and Curtis Carpenter made a motion to a approve it and Kristina Berryman               

seconded it. 

Principal’s Report: 

 I Ready has been implemented and teachers have been trained.  Additional training will occur 

next Wed.  We are pleased with the data it provides us and the remediation and enrichment 

resources it provides teachers.  

 Report Cards have reverted back to the standard scale for report cards.  However, our teachers 

have learned through this process to better provide remediation and enrichment opportunities 

for their students.  

 Principal’s Challenge reward occurs tomorrow. 

 5th grade- One to One is up and running and has been a success. 

 Science Lab is being cleaned up by Kim Nance.  It looks great! 

 Conference week is next week.  Having it early provides the opportunity for changes to be made 

prior to the end of the quarter. 

 Electronic marquis will be in soon.  It has had some delays due to the rain.   

PTA Report: 

 Aug. 8th- PTA sponsored a back to school lunch for staff. 

 PTA provided $6,000 to provide a curriculum supplement donations to the school.  $3,000 of 

this donation has been divided into equal amounts of five hundred dollars between our six 

grades.  The remaining $3000 is toward individual classroom funds.   

 Beautification and pond committees have put down $700 of mulch and the PTA is funding the 

pond’s monthly maintenance. 

 The first PTA fundraiser kicks off tomorrow.  

 Nov. 5th is out annual golf tournament.   

 Fall Festival is Oct. 29th from 12-4.   

  



The meeting was adjourned at 4:15.   


